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Innertubes should always be stored in a sealed enclosure. If the  
seal is damaged or broken, reseal the enclosure or repackage the  

affected tubes to prevent premature ozone crack damage on tubes. 
Exposure to weather, open doors, sunlight, electric motors and fans can 
cause premature aging of the rubber compound, especially when folded.  
In addition, tubes stored in tires can be similarly affected if unprotected  
by a flap or rim.

Tubes with ozone crack damage should be replaced.  
Do not place these in service.
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